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A report on “food fiesta 2023” 

Date: 13/01/2023 

Vidyabharti Trust College of Business, Computer-science & Research 

has organised food fiesta 2023 as a part of the event for BBA/BCA 

students.  Many Students of BBA/BCA took active participation in 

this event. It gave an opportunity for student to put on their aprons 

and caps, to showcase their culinary skills and to present their dishes.  

The decorations of all store is unique and beautiful. Students are more 

than happy for their profit on their investment. 

Trustee and Faculty of vidyabharti trust college visit food fiesta at 

BBA/BCA campus and appreciate them a lot. Principle Dr.Snehal 

mistry, vice principle Dr.Payal mahida and Hod of BBA/BCA support 

and motivate student to participate in this event. They help them to 

make business plan for their stall. Also staff member coordinate 

student for their raw material supply and other stuff to be reached at 

campus on the day of event. 

There are 13 stall present by student at campus. They served items 

like home cooked pani puri, aloo puri, samosaa, burrito,ragda patties, 

shakes and many mouth watering food. Students were also taken care 

of hygiene at stall.  

Trustee shri kirit patel awared each stall with cash price. 

The pictures reflect that each VTCBCSR STUDENT is a master chef. 
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